
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Welcome to the Winter edition of our newsletter.   

 
Message from our DON  
 
Welcome to our winter newsletter, firstly we would like to extend our special welcome to the residents and 
families who have recently joined the Beecroft house family.  
 
We have recently conducted the Covid booster clinic and the Flu vaccination clinic and have received good 
feedbacks, keeping our staff and resident’s safe are our main priority. 
 
We recently celebrated our long service recognition event for our hard-working staff, who have been 
continuously supporting us for the last 5 years. 
We recently celebrated our multiculture day and were pleased to see equal participation from residents and 
staff.  
 
We are always open to any feedback and suggestions we encourage our staff and residents to provide as much 
feedback and suggestions.   
 
 

 

 

 

               Beecroft House  
                                     
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
Pam and Sandra model some Pakistani clothing for multiculture day 
 

Multicultural day 
We are excited to share a recap of our Multicultural Day celebration at our facility. It was a colorful event that 
captured the diversity in culture, language and ethnicity that exists within our resident and staff cohort, 
reflecting multicultural Australia. Residents and staff embraced the occasion by dressing in traditional attire that 
represented cultures that they affiliated with. This contributed towards showcasing the unique beauty of 
different cultures. Our tastebuds were treated to a delightful array of international cuisine including biryani, Staff 
also shared information about their cultural backgrounds which provided insights into their lives and beliefs. It 
was a wonderful education for all, and we do thank them for their contribution.  There was also music from 
around the world. While it was a fun day, we all learnt a little about the beautiful ways in which we are different 
from each other and to value these differences. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Charlie entertains: 
Residents were thrilled to have Charlie entertain once again. The room was filled with joy and activity as Charlie 
played her guitar and sang songs that brought back memories for many. There was an expression of emotion-
both laughter and tears- as these memories were relived and the past made present. We look forward to many 
more musical events. Dates are noted within this newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pet 
Therapy  
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It is always a happy day when “Haru” 

visits. Haru a Maltese ___ visits us 

weekly providing residents with love 

and happiness. Residents, particularly 

dog-lovers, enjoy lavishing Haru with 

pats and cuddles. Thanks to his mum-

Kristal, who brings him in all day 

Wednesday. 



 

 

 

Mother Days Celebrations 
Everyone enjoyed musical entertainment, a luncheon was 
provided followed by an afternoon tea where all Residents 
received chocolates, cards and a gift box of goodies, Families 
joined in the fun.  
All residents had a great and fun filled afternoon. 
Residents came together to celebrate Mothers Days  

  
Roma and Pamela admire the handmade cards. 
 
 



 

 

                                                                                
 
 

Bingo 
Bingo is one of the activities our residents enjoy, the residents come together to challenge themselves with 
who can get all their numbers out first. Ray, our lovely assistant enjoys calling out the numbers and assisting 
residents with covering up numbers and giving out the prizes, it is all fun and residents enjoy the snacks and 
drinks supplied to them while playing bingo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAVE A WONDERFUL DAY AND 

ALL PLEASE STAY WARM. 



 

 

 

UP COMING EVENTS 
Monday 12th June at 11am 
High Tea  
Scones and cucumber Fingers  
Kings Birthday  
 
Monday 26th June  
A trip to Mexico a chance for everyone to indulge in a day of Mexican sodas 
and Foods and learn about the customs. 
 
Every Tuesday and Thursday’s bus trips 
Every Wednesday Pet Therapy with Haru. 
Every Tuesdays 11am Entertainment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


